
From The Principal  
 

 
Inter-house Maths Challenge 
Our fourth annual inter-house maths challenge will be held this 
Thursday in the hall. Parents are welcomed to volunteer or just come 
along and watch. The aim of the day is to promote Mathematics in our 
school by conducting an Inter-house Maths competition using mixed -
ability / Year level groupings. At 2:30 pm the overall winning house will 
be presented with the Maleny Inter-house Maths Challenge Shield and 
the winning team in each category will receive medallions.  

Proposed Times: Years: 6-5 9:00 - 10:00 

  Years: 4-3 10:00 - 11:00 

  Years: 2-1 11:40 -12:40 

  Year:   Prep 1:30 - 2:10 

 
Uniform Shop 2017 Opening Times 
Wed 18 Jan 5:00pm -7:00pm 
Thur 19 Jan & Fri 20 Jan 8:00am - 10:00am 
Remember all helpers are volunteers giving up their holiday time to 
assist families get organised for the start of the year. Please show them 
your appreciation. 
 
Donate old uniforms or school bags 
Good quality used uniforms are needed by our uniform shop. This 
includes hats, black shoes, school bags, shirts, jumpers, etc. Please drop 
these into the office or uniform shop. Note the once popular school 
bags are no longer stocked by the uniform shop as the priced from 
suppliers has increased and the quality has decreased. It is believed 
parents will be able to source a better cost efficient product themselves 
than what we are able to supply. 

 

 

Date Claimers 
¶ 23 Nov ï Taiko Drumming -     

Yr 5 & Yr 6 

¶ 24 Nov ï Disco   
Prep to Yr 3 - 5:00 - 6:15pm 
Yr 4 to Yr 6 - 6:30 ï 8:00pm 

¶ 24 Nov ï Interhouse Maths 
Challenge Day 

¶ 28 Nov ï Volunteers Morning 
Tea at Tranquil Park at 10:00am 

¶ 29 Nov ï Mrs Douganôs 
Retirement Assembly 

¶ 30 Nov ï 2 Dec ï Yr 5 Mapleton 
Camp 

¶ 6 Dec ï Yr 6 Graduation 
Celebrations 

¶ 7 Dec ï Yr 6 Surf Skills 

¶ 9 Dec ï NO TUCKSHOP 

¶ 9 Dec ï Last Day 2016 
 

 
 

 

 
             

         
    

        
          

 
   

 

 
 
               
 

Diary Dates 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

Week  8 
(21 Nov ð 25 Nov) 

 Swimming for 6A, 5A, 
1C, 2A, Prep A, Prep B 
& 2B 

 Tuckshop Open 
 2:20 Parade 
 Swimming for 6B, 5B, 

5/6, 1A, 1B and 4A 
 

 Brekky Club 
 Swimming for 4B, 3A 

and 3B 
 Taiko Drumming Yr 5 & 

Yr 6 
 

 Tuckshop Open 
 Disco 

Prep to Yr 3 - 5:00 - 
6:15pm 
Yr 4 to Yr 6 - 6:30 ï 
8:00pm 

 Interschool Maths 
Challenge 

 Tuckshop Open 
 8:30-9:30 Uniform Shop 

 

Week 9  
(28 Nov ð 2 Dec ) 

 Swimming for 6A, 5A, 
1C, 2A, Prep A, Prep B 
& 2B 

 Volunteers Morning 
Tea 

 Tuckshop open 
 Swimming for 6B, 5B, 

5/6, 1A, 1B and 4A 
 Mrs Douganôs Parade 

 Swimming for 4B, 3A 
and 3B 

 Yr 5 Mapleton Camp 

 Tuckshop Open 
 Yr 5 Mapleton Camp 

 Tuckshop Open 
 8:30-9:30 Uniform Shop 
 Yr 5 Mapleton Camp 
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Telephone:           (07) 54 998 333 
Fax:                 (07) 54 998 300 
Absence Line: (07) 54 998 366 
 
Internet: www.malenyss.eq.edu.au 

16 Bunya Street 
PO Box 983 
Maleny Qld 4552    
 
Email: principal@malenyss.eq.edu.au                                                                                  

  

Issue No:  4 21 November 2016 

STUDENT ABSENCE LINE 
Please remember to call the school 
on Ph: 5499 8366 or email at 
admin@malenyss.eq.edu.au early in 
the morning if your child is going to 
be away or late for school so your 
ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǊŜŎƻǊŘŜŘ 
correctly. 
 

Lost Property  We have 
accumulated a large amount of 
clothing, lunch boxes and 
miscellaneous items. These items 
will be donated to Charity if 
ƻǿƴŜǊǎ ŎŀƴΩǘ ōŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ 
end of the year. If you are missing 
any property please come and see 
Desley at the office. 

 

http://www.malenyss.eq.edu.au/
mailto:principal@malenyss.eq.edu.au
mailto:admin@malenyss.eq.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunshine Coast Library in Maleny 
The Christmas school holidays are fast approaching. Many families will be looking for ways to keep their children 
engaged in fun activities. One way is to visit the local Maleny Library. Mr Greig and I both joined and have our very 
own special membership cards. There are heaps of activities that the Library hosts and organises as well as member 
benefits for the whole family. It is well worth a visit. Sunshine Coast Libraries encourages children to use the 
resources and facilities on offer. Supervision of children in the library is the responsibility of their parents or 
guardian. If a child, under the age of 12 is found to be unattended, the library may take action to resolve this 
situation. Check out the Library website for more details - https://library.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/ 
 
Black Shoes ς White Socks 
Please ensure your children help to make our school look and feel great in 2017. It is an expectation that EVERY 
student in every year level will have BLACK SHOES (joggers) and WHITE socks to commence the year. 
 
Anne Dougan - Retirement Assembly 
Please join us next Tuesday at 2:мрǇƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ƙŀƭƭ ǘƻ ǇǳōƭƛŎŀƭƭȅ ŀŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ !ƴƴŜΩǎ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŎŀǊŜŜǊ 
spanning over 34 years in Queensland Education. 
 
Volunteers Morning Tea - Please RSVP now 
Each year we like to thank our many volunteers that assist in so many different ways with-in our school. This year 
our morning tea will be held on Monday the 28 November at Tranquil Park at 10:00am. Please come along as I am 
looking forward to thanking you for your contributions in person over a cup of tea. 
 
No Tuckshop 
Please note there will be No Tuckshop on Friday of the last week of school. This will allow convenors to ensure the 
tuckshop is not carrying excess food over the holiday break and is organised and ready to trade at the beginning of 
2017. 
 
Leaving Maleny in 2017 
As we are currently organising our class formation for 2017 it is important that we are advised ASAP if students 
ǿƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ ƻǊ Ŏŀƭƭ 5ŜǎƭŜȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƻŦŦƛŎŜΦ 
 
Year 5 Camp 
Next week our Yr 5 students are at Mapleton Camp on Wednesday to Friday. I look forward to joining them in 
activities throughout the week.  
 
Disco ς Theme Favourite Book or Movie Character 
Our Student Council will be holding a disco on Thursday 24 November. We hope to see as many students come as 
possible. The last couple have been fantastic thanks to parent helpers in the tuckshop and staff that have made 
themselves available to assist with supervision. If you can assist please jump in and volunteer on the night or 
contact the office before hand to assist us with organisation of the night. Entry is $4.00 with funds going towards  
Yr 6 Leadership activities and the Student Council 
Times:                Years  P-3      5:00pm - 6:15pm                         Years 4-6      6:30pm- 8:00pm  
 
SWPBS (School Wide Positive Behaviour Support)  
¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ wǳƭŜΥ .Ŝ wŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƭŜ         .ǳȊȊ tƘǊŀǎŜ -   Big Effort, Big Results 
Very timely with Report cards coming home on the last week of school in three weeks. 
 
Have a Great Week     John  J 
 

https://library.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/


 From the Deputy Principal 
 
Congratulations to the following Yr 5 students ς School Captains 2017 
Yr 4 and Yr 5 students voted on the following students who will be our 2017 School Captains.  Well done to: 
Max ς School Captain 
Isobel ς School Captain 
Toby ς Vice Captain 
Annika ς Vice Captain 
 
2017 House and Music Captains: 
Students who nominated for a House or Music Captain position in 2017 will prepare a short speech outlining their 
reasons why they would make a good House or Music Captain.  These speeches will be presented in front of the  
Yr 4 & Yr 5 cohorts this week.  Winners will be announced on Monday 28 November. 
 
Writing Hints - Editing: 
! ƪŜȅ ŀǎǇŜŎǘ ƻŦ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǿǊƛǘŜǊ ƛǎ ƻōǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ƎƻƻŘ ΨŎǊŀŦǘƛƴƎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΩ ōǳǘ ƎƻƻŘ ǿǊƛǘŜǊΩǎ ŀƭǎƻ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ΨǎŜŎǊŜǘŀǊƛŀƭ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΩΦ  .ŜƛƴƎ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǇǊƻƻŦǊŜŀŘ ŀƴŘ ŜŘƛǘ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎ ŀǊŜ ǘǿƻ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ΨǎŜŎǊŜǘŀǊƛŀƭ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΩ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 
need to develop.  Editing work is one of the most important steps to writing, but also a difficult skill to develop and 
must be explicitly taught and practised!  
 
Editing is not simply about spelling mistakes. There are many steps to writing a piece of text between the initial 
preparation, research, writing, and finally editing and proofreading your finished work. While proper spelling and 
grammar are important, there are other aspects to polished prose that need attention. Some of these items include 
identifying:  repetitive words, commonly misused/confused words, missing words, and issues of style and 
paragraphing. 
 
±ŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǎǇƛŎŜ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜΤ ƛǘΩǎ ŀƭǎƻ ǘƘŜ ǎǇƛŎe of engaging a reader. Despite this, every writer has a list of words that 
seem to pop up more often than others. Singling out overused words is a great way to make writing appear more 
finished. Most writers can identify five to 10 words that appear too often in their work. The use of word banks and 
thesaurus helps here with children being able to swap these commonly used words with synonyms and antonyms 
or WOW words (more interesting words). 
 
Some grammatical errors also just keep turning up. For example, ŜǊǊƻǊǎ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘŜƛǊκǘƘŜǊŜκǘƘŜȅΩǊŜ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊκȅƻǳΩǊŜΦ 
These kinds of mistakes can instantly detract a reader.  
 
The importance of Reading Out Loud a piece of written work 
To best catch mistakes, we should rely on our ears instead of our eyes. Reading a piece of writing out loud is a great 
way to identify all manner of errors and omissions in our writing. The reason is simple: Reading out loud requires 
you to analyze and verbalize each word in the sentenceτa far slower (but more thorough) process than reading it 
άƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜŀŘΦέ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǎƪƛƭƭ ǘƻ ǘŜŀŎƘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƘŜƴ ŎƘŜŎƪƛƴƎ ŀƴȅ ǇƛŜŎŜ ƻŦ ǿǊƛǘǘŜƴ ǿƻǊƪΦ  {ƻƳŜ ǿƻǊŘ 
processing programs will even read documents aloud, so you can truly check your work with fresh ears!  So having 
someone else read aloud a studenǘΩǎ ǇƛŜŎŜ ƻŦ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƳ ƛǎ ŜǾŜƴ ōŜǘǘŜǊΦ 
 

Contact Details ς Do we have your most up to date contact details? 
 

There are times when we may need to contact parents and carers. Do we have your most up to date contact details?  

If not, please contact the school 5499 8333 or admin@malenyss.eq.edu.au  so we can update our records. These 

ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκŎŀǊŜǊǎΩ ƴŀƳŜΣ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎΣ ǇƘƻƴŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎΣ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ 

remember to contact the school if any of these details change. 

 

Absence Notification Process 
 
Please remember to call the school on 5499 8366 or email at admin@malenyss.eq.edu.au early in the morning if 
your child is going to ōŜ ŀǿŀȅ ƻǊ ƭŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǊŜŎƻǊŘŜŘ ŎƻǊǊŜŎǘƭȅΦ  
Same day notification 

¶ hǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǎ ǎƻƻƴ ŀǎ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŀōƭŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ƛŦ ŀ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ 
know why.  

 

mailto:admin@malenyss.eq.edu.au
mailto:admin@malenyss.eq.edu.au


Classroom News 
 
Prep News 
Last Wednesday was the grand finale to our successful transition days for the 2017 Prep children. They arrived 
wearing their new maroon hats and enjoyed a morning of activities with their families. The highlight was a visit 
from a very cranky bear who looked very much like Mr Greig. There was lots of fun and laughter as we retold the 
story by Nick Bland.   
The current Prep children have enjoyed playing in the Year 1, 2, 3 playground. They have been very quick to learn 
the new rules and are looking forward to eating in their new eating area next week. 
Both classes are planning a celebration in the last week of school. Please note in your Diary Thursday 8 December 
at 9:00am. We will share photos and activities and finish with a morning tea in the garden together. 

   
 
Year 1 News  
Year 1 has been busy finalising assessments and completing units of work in all subject areas this term.  Students 
have really strived to do their best and have shown great commitment and pride in themselves and their 
achievements over the past few weeks. They especially enjoyed making puppets with movable parts for Technology.  
Students used a range of materials and developed their own design plans before crafting their puppet.  They have 
also been making new discoveries about light and sound in Science.  They all investigated sources of light and 
sound and have been examining why and how we use these in everyday life. 
 
The students efforts all year in writing, and using the seven steps to writing, is evident in their current work.  Many 
students are discovering what great authors they have become and enjoy sharing  whole class and independent 
stories with others.   
 
From now until the end of term all Yr 1 classes will be busy consolidating  and focussing on specific areas which may 
need improvement such as handwriting, spelling or sight words, before entering into Yr 2 next year.   
Our students have had a big year with many adjustments since entering year 1 from prep.  We have seen a great 
change in their commitment and attitudes and are proud of their hard work.  We look forward to the rest of the 
term and some special events such as the school disco and end of year celebrations which we can all enjoy together. 
 
Year 2 News 
Wow!!!...What an amazing year we have had together as a Year 2 group. There have been so many fantastic 
learning opportunities and sharing of ideas. Year 2 students should be so proud of their efforts and we hope they 
have a wonderful time in Year 3 next year. We have culminated a range of learning tasks in the last few weeks. 
{ƻƳŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ƴŜǿ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ψ{ǇƛǊƛǘ ƻŦ IƻǇŜΩΣ ǎƻƳŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƛŘŜŀǎ ƛƴ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻǳǊ ǊŜŀǎƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ 
ƪŜŜǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴǎŜǊǾŀǘƛƻƴ ŜŦŦƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ŜŀǊǘƘΩǎ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ ŀƴ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ ŦƛƎƘǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀƴŜǘΦ CŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎ 
play productions iƴ 5ǊŀƳŀΧȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ǊƻŎƪΗΗΗ ²Ŝ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ aŀǘƘ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǎŎƻ 
on Thursday night. We also want to take the opportunity to thank all our volunteers that have come to our 
classroom to help in various ways. Thanks again for a great year! 

    
 



Year 3 News 
Term 4 is shaping up to be a busy end to the year! Remember, attendance still matters at the end of the year! 
Currently we are completing our assessment for Semester 2 report cards. We have been working on: adapting a 
poem in English, finalising our Scratch guessing games for Digital Technology and collecting data on Mary 
Cairncross Park and how people feel about its protection.  
Week 7 ended with excitement as Brett Campbell put on a fantastic performance in the hall.  
We are looking forward to the last few weeks of Year 3 J  
 

Interhouse Maths Challenge Day 
 
Our students are looking forward to participating in our annual Maleny State School Interhouse Maths Challenge. 
This day is planned as a fun day for students to enjoy Maths by participating in both individual and group 
competitions. Points will be awarded for both the individual and group competitions and the winning house will be 
presented with the Interhouse Maths Challenge Shield. The winning team in each year group will be presented with 
medallions. 
All students are encouraged to wear their house shirts on the day. 
Details of the day are as follows: 
When:  Thursday 24 November. 
Where:  The Hall. 
Times:     9:00 ς 10:00 Yr 6 & Yr 5 
            10:00 ς 11:00 Yr 4 & Yr 3 
  11:40 ς 12:40 Yr 2 & Yr 1 
    1:30 ς 2:10  Prep 
                2:25 Parade: presentation of Interhouse Maths Challenge shield and medallions. 
 

Students of the Week 
Week 5 

6A Charlotte & Cameron 3B Alicia & Cooper 

6B Taleta & Nick 2A Ash & Neve 

5/6 Cooper & Isobel 2B James & Josie 

5A Callum & Tyler 1A Mahli & Darcy 

5B Natasha 1B Isaac & Zac 

4A Lucas & Ava 1C Zahli & Kirbeh 

4B Jack & Iliana Prep A Ash 

3A Maja & Vinnie Prep B Sienna & Diezel 

Music Iliana   

Week 6 

6A Kyan & Daniel 3B Rescue & Aliea 

6B Tallis 2A Tom & William 

5/6 Fraser & Paddy 2B Lacey & Oliver 

5A Angeline & Max 1A Taylah & Byron 

5B Bronte & Ben 1B Danica & Mette 

4A Mizam & Anna 1C Issy & Riley 

4B Millie & Campbell Prep A Bodhi 

3A Olivia & Savannah Prep B Victoria & Bryce 

From the Office 
 
Payments 
Please deposit all payments directly into our bank account noting the invoice number, initial and surname of the 
student for whom you are paying.  

Our Bank account details are:  
BSB: 064-462    Account Number: 10080359 

Cash, cheque and credit card payments can be made by inserting the cheque/correct change in a payment 
envelope or writing the credit card details on the front of the envelope and depositing it into the drop-safe in the 
office.  Please ensure that the envelope is sealeŘ ǎƻ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǎƘ ŘƻŜǎ ƴƻǘ Ŧŀƭƭ ƻǳǘΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ǿǊƛǘŜ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜΣ 
class, amount enclosed and what the payment is for, clearly on the envelope. 
Office hours are 8:00am to 4:00pm on Monday - Friday.  



Chappy News 
 
LOOKING  BEYOND 
I read a very inspiring devoǘƛƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ōƻƻƪ ŎŀƭƭŜŘΣ ά¢ƘŜ ²ƻǊŘ CƻǊ ¸ƻǳ ¢ƻŘŀȅΦέ  ¢ƘŜ ŀǳǘƘƻǊ ǎǇƻƪŜ 
about how sailors, 500 years ago believed that the horizon was the edge of the world and to sail further would 
mean imminent death.  Today we find this concept amusing, but bŀŎƪ ǘƘŜƴΣ ǘƘŜȅ ǿŜǊŜ ŘŜŀŘƭȅ ǎŜǊƛƻǳǎΗ  Lǘ ǿŀǎƴΩǘ 
until 1492 that Christopher Columbus discovered otherwise.  The discovery of new horizons and new worlds 
ŎƘŀƴƎŜŘ ŜǾŜǊȅōƻŘȅΩǎ ǇŜǊǎǇŜŎǘƛǾŜΦ  {ƻƳŜǘƛƳŜǎ ƛǘΩǎ ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƭƻƻƪ ōŜȅƻƴŘ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ǎŜŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƘŜǊŜ ŀƴŘ ƴƻǿ and 
the circumstances you may be facing, but I encourage you to keep looking forward to a better future ς achieving 
your potential ς setting new goals and striving to reach them.  No matter the past, set your eyes and intentions on 
making today count.   As someonŜ ǾŜǊȅ ǿƛǎŜ ƻƴŎŜ ǎŀƛŘΣ άLǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ how you start the race that counts, but how you 
ŦƛƴƛǎƘ ƛǘΦέ   
 
Please remember, as a Chaplain I am also here for the parents in the school community.  This means that I am here 
if you ever need to chat or want some ŜȄǘǊŀ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦ  5ƻƴΩǘ ƘŜǎƛǘŀǘŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŦŦƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪŜ ŀƴ 
appointment anytime on either Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday.  Have a great day.   
[!{¢ .w9!YC!{¢ /[¦. ǘƘƛǎ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΦ  /ƻƳŜ ŀƭƻƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ƻǳǊ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŀnk our 
wonderful volunteers.   
 

Trail Blazing Success 
 
A big thank you to those who supported the school volunteers at the Maleny Trail Ride ς we had a fabulous team 
flipping burgers and serving up at a great pace on our breakfast roster.  
Thanks also to the organisers of the event. Tt was great to volunteer at a function that was so well organised and 
fun to work at.  A terrific day was had by all and we raised some great funds to support the school.   
Looking forward to helping again in 2018 ς the more volunteers the merrier! 
 

Stuckonyou ς P&C Fundraising 
 

How many HATS and JUMPERS have you lost this year!!  With the end of year fast approaching and 

the HUGE amount of lost property ï the P&C have joined Stuck on You® fundraiser in the hope of not 

only raising money for our school ï but reducing the amount of lost property and headaches for us all! 

When you log onto https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/ and order from the huge display of LABELS AND 

PERSONALISED PRODUCTS ï enter our fundraiser code:  MALENYSTATESCHOOL  ï we earn a 

huge 20% from the sales made which we can recoup in cash every 12 months.  

Or call 1800 645 849 ï great end of year special on now! 

We have many parents who already use these labels and have been very happy with the durability, 

reliability and price of the products.  Great colours, styles and variety for you and your family. 

 

Also look out for   signs around the school and there will be limited stock of blank 

stick-on and iron-on labels available at the Uniform shop soon. 

 

Donôt forget to tell family and friends ï and Santa ï great gifts for young and old! 

Raise money for the school - while you save your lost things! 

 

  Itôs Easy ï Just Add ï fundraiser code:  MALENYSTATESCHOOL  

P&C Uniform News 
 
The Uniform Shop's regular hours are Friday mornings between 8.30am and 9.30am. Payment options are EFTPOS, 
cash or cheque at the uniform shop only. Alternatively, orders can be placed online at www.flexischools.com.au  by 
5pm Wednesday for Friday pickup or class delivery. 
Extra opening Times 
Wed 18 Jan  5:00pm ς 7:00pm 
Thur 19 Jan & Fri 20 Jan 8:00 ς 10:00am 

https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/
https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/
http://www.flexischools.com.au/


Innovation Centre News 
 
Innovation Centre News 
The year is coming to a close so quickly. So much has happened here in the Centre it is hard to pick which things to 
share.  
 
Cardboard Box Construction with MakeDo 
Recently we purchased a Makerspace kit called MakeDo - https://int.make.do/ 
This innovative little set of gear allows students to build with their hands 
anything that their imagination can come up with. Each pack set contains some 
long and short plastic screws, a safety saw (plastic that has large and small teeth 
for different thicknesses of cardboard, and a screw driver). We have started 
recycling some cardboard in the Centre when students decided they wanted 
ǿƘŀǘ L ŎŀƭƭŜŘ ŀ ΨŎǳōōȅ ƘƻǳǎŜΩ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ ƛƴΦ CƻǊ ƻƴƭȅ нл ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ƻŦ ŜŦŦƻǊǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŎŀƳŜ ŀ 
long way. No doubt it will continue to be built on in the coming weeks. The Prep 
classes also got some and I have heard they are building a rocket that they can fit 
ƛƴǘƻΦ /ŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǘǊȅ ƛǘ ƻǳǘΗ 
 
Junior Creative MinecraftEdu Club 
The final group of Yr 1 and Yr 2 children involved in the MincraftEdu Treehouse 
Project is underway. On a Friday at lunch children have been developing and 
improving their overall technology literacies. Many of the children are learning a 
range of basic skills as they learn to navigate and build within MinecraftEdu. The 
Treehouse Project base around the popular Andy Griffiths (author) and Terry 
Denton (Illustrator) has been progressing with children continuing to build to 
amazing multistorey treehouse from the books. The project has been great fun 
and children will continue to help with the joint construction project until the end 
of the year.  
 
Digital Technologies Creations 
In 2016 Maleny State School is involved in a trial implementation of the Digital 
Technologies curriculum. Yr 3 - Yr 6 have been involved in Semester 2 with the 
creation of a range of tasks utilising digital tools to assist them in creation solutions 
or as means to analyse problems. Yr 3 and Yr 5 students have been using Scratch, a 
visual programing software program to build a guessing game (to help teach others 
about living and non-living things in Science. Where Yr 5 has been working in 
collaborative teams to build a maze game based on a theme of their choice 
(disasters or healthy eating). Yr 4 and Yr 6 students have been using Microsoft 
Excel, a spread sheet application to help them record and analyse data. The Yr 4 
students are looking at their waste footprint (i.e. how much rubbish they produce from their lunchboxes) whereas 
the Yr 6 students are investigating the health properties of the drinks they are consuming.  
 

Tuckshop News 
 

Can you help? We require help from parents for about an hour after drop off in the morning to help with a specific 
task. Also, volunteers needed in general for Tuesdays and Thursdays. It is very important we have enough volunteers to 
ensure the viable running of the Tuckshop for our school. Your support is greatly appreciated. To find out more, drop by 
or call Kate or Gunnar at the Tuckshop on 5499 8318 or email Kate - hoofpick@bigpond.net.au 
 
The Tuckshop is open three days a week - Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.  
Flexi Schools is our preferred ordering system and is simple and easy to use. To register go to www.flexischools.com.au 
Tuckshop Roster 
Tuesday, 22 Nov  - Aki L, Lainie H & Kyle M 
Thursday, 24 Nov - Katherine M 
Friday, 25 Nov  - Mick C 
Tuesday, 29 Nov  - Sonya S (Need helpers) 
Thursday, 1 Dec  - Peter M & Marty D 
Friday, 2 Dec  - Fran C & Liz S 
Tuesday, 6 Dec  - Aki L, Sally C & Maia 

https://int.make.do/
https://int.make.do/
mailto:hoofpick@bigpond.net.au
http://www.flexischools.com.au/


Community News 
 

 
 
Have you heard? The Young Innovators' Day is coming to the Sunshine Coast! 

Code Club Australia and Stockland are partnering to bring the Young Innovators' Day to the University of the 
Sunshine Coast on Saturday December 10th! 
As a valuable SuƴǎƘƛƴŜ /ƻŀǎǘ /ƻŘŜ /ƭǳōōŜǊ όaŀƭŜƴȅ {ǘŀǘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ Ƙŀǎ ƛǘΩǎ ǾŜǊȅ ƻǿƴ /ƻŘŜ /ƭǳōύ ǿŜ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ 
sure you, your club and your school have first access to tickets! 
We're bringing Minecraft, Sphero, Our Little Foxes, Tech Girls are Superheroes, The Brainary, Engage Lab and 
Elanation right to you! And more presenters are still confirming! 
There'll be coding, robots, workshops and CHIP the humanoid robot will be there for selfies! 

Register @ https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/young-innovators-day-tickets-28881584597  LǘΩǎ Cw99Η  
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

MALENY LIBRARY FREE HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES DEC/JAN 2017  
 

 Date  Activity  Venue  Ages  Maximum  Booking  
Tues. 13 Dec. 9:30 -
11:00am  

Create Station 
Join our Summer 
Reading Club and 
use craft 
materials to make 
whatever you 
like.  

Childrenõs 
A rea  

5+years  None  No  

Thurs. 15 Dec. 
9:30-10:30am  

Christmas 
Storytime and 
Craft Join us for 
Christmas 
stories, songs and 
craft.  

Childrenõs 
Area  

All Ages  None  No  

Wed. 21 Dec. All 
day  

Activity Day 
Drop in and do 
activity sheets 
and puzzles.  

Child renõs 
Area  

All ages  None  No  

Thurs. 5 Jan. 9:30 -
11:00 am  

Create Station 
Pop in make 
anything you like 
using recycled 
materials.  

Childrenõs 
Area  

5+years  None  No  

Tues. 10 Jan. 9:30 -
11:00am  

Heroes and 
Villains Drop in 
for activities and 
crafts ins pired by 
your favourite 
comic book 
characters.  

Childrenõs 
Area  

5+years  None  No  

 

http://codeclubau.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1c23a0f024765c065f6de1b8e&id=f7ada8d40f&e=d9733be356
http://codeclubau.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1c23a0f024765c065f6de1b8e&id=053ec4f55d&e=d9733be356
http://codeclubau.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1c23a0f024765c065f6de1b8e&id=97935b5928&e=d9733be356
http://codeclubau.us9.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=1c23a0f024765c065f6de1b8e&id=6f78f04a8f&e=d9733be356
http://codeclubau.us9.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=1c23a0f024765c065f6de1b8e&id=1972ff7f5d&e=d9733be356
http://codeclubau.us9.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=1c23a0f024765c065f6de1b8e&id=8d1ee4d250&e=d9733be356
http://codeclubau.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1c23a0f024765c065f6de1b8e&id=cd4956e4cb&e=d9733be356
http://codeclubau.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1c23a0f024765c065f6de1b8e&id=cd4956e4cb&e=d9733be356
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/young-innovators-day-tickets-28881584597


 

 

  

 
 

  

  
*New Tyres   *Mechanical   *Auto Electrical
  *Roadworthy Certificates 

1 Lawyer Street, Maleny 

opposite RSL,  

8am-5pm. 

 
 

 
 


